Sanbornton Public Library Board of Trustees

Meeting Minutes of April 21, 2009
Attendees

Present: Linda VanValkenburgh, Chairperson; Joanne Dover, Vice-Chair; Wayne Elliott, Treasurer; Tom Salatiello, Secretary.
Absent: Andrea Burns, Member-at-Large; Cab Vinton, Director.
Call to Order

Chairperson Linda VanValkenburgh called the meeting to order at 6:35 p.m. on Tuesday, April 21, 2009, at the Library.

Secretary’s Report

Previous minutes will be reviewed at the next meeting.
Treasurer’s Report

The Board reviewed the most recent financial statements.
MOTION (Joanne D./ Tom S.): The motion to recommend the most recent financial statements to the town auditor for annual review passed unanimously (Wayne E. abstaining).
Building Report
The Board will consult with Building Committee member Russ Spearman about the proposed estimate of $430-500 for internet wiring upstairs. Andy Sanborn has upgraded the motion detector upstairs at no charge to the Library.
General Business
Linda will ask Elena Knapp and Debbie Clement about their interest in being re-appointed as alternate Trustees. The State Department of Justice is holding a Trustee Orientation session on June 2 in Concord. Cab shared drafts of overdue notices for items that are very overdue; discussion was postponed until the next meeting. Discussion of a new proposed compensation policy was also postponed.
Director’s Report
The Library applied for and received a grant from the State Library for $322 to cover a portion of the costs of bringing in a guest performer for this year’s Summer Reading Program; the Library will cover the remaining $150.
Adjournment

The Chair adjourned the meeting at 7:30 p.m.
Next Regular Meeting: Tuesday, May 19, 2009 at 6:30 p.m. in the Library.

Respectfully submitted,

Cab Vinton, Director

